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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0377   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 19, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the purchase of a rear recycle packer - Florida Sheriff’s 

Association contract 12-10-0905 - $97,150 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of an International 
rear recycle packer from Navistar, Inc. c/o Rechtein International Trucks, Inc., utilizing 
the Florida Sheriff’s Association contract 12-10-0905, in the amount of $97,150. 
 
Background 
The City received a Broward County recycling grant to purchase recycling containers for 
many city parks.  The purchase of this packer will be used to pick up the recycling 
containers. 
 
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $97,150. 
 
 
FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 

     
FY FUND 

SUB 
FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

SUB OBJ 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

2013  129 01 Grants GRECYC12B Recycle Public Space 6416 Vehicles $97,150.00 

 
      

TOTAL $97,150.00 

 
 
 

 
Prepared by: Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E., Public Works 


